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USDA
@Bl U.S. DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

March 21%, 2023

Jimmy Dearing

USDA

1400 Independence Ave SW
Washington, DC 20004

USDA in St. Louis, MO is in need of 1500 contiguous numbers to provide new phone service to
our Microsoft Teams environment via direct routing. In order to successfully implement this
project, we require a contiguous range of 1500 numbers. The service address for these
numbers will be 211 North Broadway, St. Louis, MO 63102.

USDA has placed an order with Verizon Business for services requiring 1500 contiguous
numbers to putin service by 1 July 2023,

The point of contact for this request is:
Mark Warren
816-926-1234

Mark.warren@usda.gov

Jimmy Dearing

USDA Federal VolP SME
314-457-4748
jimmy.dearing@usda.gov
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